Nicholas Archer

727 S. Washington St. | Van Wert, OH 45891 | Phone: 419-348-2306 | archern93@gmail.com

June 28 2021
Dr. Ken Schmiesing
Superintendent
Celina City Schools
585 E Livingston St
Celina OH, 45822

JUN 3 0 2021
CELINA CITY SCHOOLS

Dear Dr. Ken Schmiesing

Please accept this letter as a formal notification, that I will be resigning from my position as Celina High School Math teacher effective the end of the 2020-2021 contracted year with the district.

Thank you so much for the opportunity to learn and grow as a teacher over the past 4 years. I have greatly enjoyed my time and experiences while at Celina. The friendships I have made in my short time here will be greatly missed. I will remember and take a lot of these experiences with me and continue to show bulldog pride whenever possible.

If you could, please forward the following documents to Jody Keplleler (keppeler@edgertonschools.org) at Edgerton Schools: Years of completed teaching experience, All supplemental contract experience indicating the level and the years completed, and accumulated sick leave.

Thank you again very much for the opportunity to work with so many great teachers and staff members and I wish Celina Schools nothing but the best.

Sincerely,

Nicholas Archer